
 

Classroom News   
 

Class Name: Chillingham         Term : Autumn 2 

What we have been 

learning: 

Some photos of  

our learning 
 

Continuing on from our island home topic, 

we have been learning about the Great 

Fire of London through sensory message 

stories, English, Art and Cooking. In Art we 

have created a display showing the 

bakery, the houses on fire and the River 

Thames where the people fetched their 

water from. In cooking we have been 

making and evaluating bread rolls. Some 

of us did like the taste but not the smell!  

 

In Maths we have been continuing with 

our number skills through daily activities 

and ICT games on the Interactive White 

Board.  

 

In our Topic work we have been looking at 

homes and houses. We looked at different 

types of homes, identified objects that you 

would find in different rooms and finally we 

made our own houses. We have been 

learning about rhythm and beat in Music 

using boom whackers, and in Drama we 

have we have doing a Halloween sensory 

massage story.  

 

As if that’s not enough, we have been 

learning to keep our classroom clean and 

tidy by washing up, cleaning tables and 

windows as well as doing the weekly 

laundry.  

 

 

 

 

  
 

    
 

   
 

   

Dates to remember: 

 

Tuesday 19th December – Last day of term 

Thursday 4th January – Back to school  


